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New Mass. Law a Step Forward for Offshore Wind
Day Pitney Energy Attorneys Eric Runge, Margaret Czepiel and Paul Belval authored the article, "New Mass. Law a Step 
Forward for Offshore Wind," for Law360. The article discusses a significant piece of legislation aimed at moving 
Massachusetts toward its goal of net-zero greenhouse gas emissions by 2050, with a focus on offshore wind development.

Read the full article here.
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